
 
 

 
 

     29th  September 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

 

 

I am writing to inform you that under the Department of Education guidelines, your child will be receiving lessons 

in Relationships & Sexuality this year. This subject is being taught in an age appropriate way and aims to build on 

previous RSE programmes taught during SPHE at Junior Cycle.  

 

RSE in the school setting seeks to promote the overall development of the person and provide formal opportunities 

for students to evaluate the information, opinions, attitudes and values which they receive and establish behaviours 

within a moral framework. 

 

The programme is designed : 

• To educate on healthy/unhealthy relationships 

• To promote an understanding of sexuality  

• To promote knowledge of human reproduction  

• To provide information on fertility, contraception and STIs 

• To educate on consent  

 

To further enhance the effectiveness of this module, we would encourage you to discuss the issues that arise from 

these topics with your daughter at home. This year the course is being delivered by Vera Whelan, Bridget Ryan 

and Anita Conway. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

____________________ 

William Ryan 

Principal 


